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      Mental Health Week and Safer Internet Week 
 

We discussed the activities and special lessons taking 
place this week. All the Councillors were full of enthusiasm about this and agreed that it is 

very important that we look after ourselves and stay safe.  
 
 

Safer Internet Information Leaflet 
The School Council wrote this last year and Mrs Hall asked if we would look at it and tell her 
what we thought. We discussed the websites and apps that are named and everyone agreed 
that these are still used by a lot of children. One of our youngest Councillors, Ravi, said that 

he only uses a phone to send messages to his family and he does this with his parents. Older 
Councillors had used more of the apps and websites.  

Some of the Councillors had experienced problems with scary adverts popping up – this had 
happened on YouTube and we discussed the way that this cannot be controlled. One of the 

Councillors suggested that everyone use Kids YouTube.  
Some Councillors were shocked by the age ratings for apps and we agreed that it would be 
helpful to put all the age ratings on the leaflet so that everyone would be aware of these.  

 
Safety measures discussed by the Councillors included: 

Keeping your password safe 
Making your password strong 

Declining any friend requests unless you can be COMPLETELY sure of who is sending them 
 
 

Mrs Hall thanked everyone for their contributions and said that she would send out the 
Minutes to be shared with classes.  
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